
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference   CTHB_93_17 
 

You asked:  
   

Can you please provide me with the usage statistics (number of sachets 
prescribed) of Vivomixx during the period January 2015 - December 2015. 

 
Our response: 

 
I can confirm that no Vivomixx has been prescribed by the Health Board, 

during the time period requested. 
 

 


